
TO: Tree Board 

FROM: Alyssa Jones Wood, Sustainability Coordinator  

DATE: December 12, 2022 

SUBJECT: Arbor Day Discussion 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

Discuss and decide if it’s the Tree Board’s intention to hold the 2023 Arbor Day celebration 
as a stand-alone event or in coordination with the Parks & Recreation Department’s Earth 
Day event.   

 

 
2) Background: 
 

In the past, the City’s annual Arbor Day celebration has been held as a stand-alone event 
hosted by the Tree Board. However, during the COVID-19 pandemic, the event was joined 
with the Parks & Recreation Department’s Earth Day event.  

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

 Postpone this action to the Tree Board’s January 10, 2023 meeting. 
 

 
4) Attachments: 
 
 


